
From: Elaine Maza
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Reference Docket No. CM20030211
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 1:11:17 PM

To Whom it May Concern,
 
I am writing in regards to the above Docket # the acquisition of Altice & Service Electric. I am asking
that you not approve this acquisition until Altice agrees to provide our town of Hope Twp. (Warren
County) with cable services. While a small amount of our homes have access to Service Electrics
cable most do not! We need Altice to make a commitment to help our community have faster speed
reliability then what is currently offered by Centurylinks DSL service.
 
We are now forced to homeschool our children and work from home due to Covid-19 and we all
need to stay connected during this time. Please do not allow this acquisition to take place until Altice
can give us the service we need!
 
Many Thanks,
Elaine Maza
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